
August 22, 2023
Board report

  
Child Care update: Billman’s (David Campine) and crew has finished the floors on the weekend 
of the 19th-20th.  The Waddler room was finished so the teachers worked hard on getting it 
prepared for the school year. As you can tell from the pictures below that the floors look 
amazing. They have a thin pad underneath. This offers a little cushion. We added area rugs to 
offer added cushion. Not only do the floors look a lot better, but are a little safer than before. 

All three classrooms got new furnishings. The teachers are ordering more educational 
materials. I wanted them to order and take that order and intergrade it into their daily 
schedules. 

We have a couple new students and a couple new teachers. I still have to get out there and 
recruit high school parents. I know they are out there. 


